http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=74962

Information sought on Troy burglary
(KNZA)--The Doniphan County Sheriff's Department is seeking the public's
assistance in solving a burglary earlier this week at a Troy business.

The Sheriff's Department, in a social media post, said sometime during the early
morning hours of Sunday an unknown person broke the window of the back door
of Davies Qil Company to gain entry to the business.

Taken was an undisclosed amount of money and tobacco products.

Anyone with information is asked to call the Doniphan County Sheriff's
Department at 785-985-3711.
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